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 12th January 2023 
 

GRASMERE FOOD BANK  
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are aware that the present financial cost of living challenges are making things difficult 
for most families. We wanted to remind you that our food bank is still available every Friday 
from 8.30am - 3.30pm in the meeting room in the main reception area. Please feel free to 
visit and use. 
 
If you would like to donate any items to the Food Bank these would be gratefully received.  
We appreciate your support.  
 
Here is a list of suggested items that are useful to the Food Bank: 

 
Rice pudding (Tinned) Milk (UHT) 
Instant noodles  Baked beans (Tinned) 
Meat (Tinned) Tomatoes (Tinned) 
Custard (Tinned) Fish (Tinned) 
Vegetables (Tinned) Tinned pasta in sauce 
Fruit (Tinned) Sauce for pasta 
Fruit Juice (Carton) Breakfast cereal 
Dried rice (500g) Tea bags 
Soup (Tinned) Biscuits (single packs) 
Sugar (500g)  

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Viv Pawaar 
 
Senior Early Years Worker 
Grasmere Nursery School 
 


